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Good Morning,
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Oakman, Kari; gdean@adcogov.org

Lynna_Scranton@oxy.com; ‘Gregory_Hamilton@oxy.com'; Joseph_Riemer@oxy.com;
Taylor_Rowley@oxy.com; Eve_Bugarin@oxy.com; Robert (Bob) Cornez; Mike Jahn; Eric Siegel
State Reportable Release

This morning we had a state reportable release at the tank battery associated with the well noted below due to the
volume of impacted soil removed. The release is related to historical impacts discovered during reclamation activities at
the location. Additional details will be provided in a forthcoming Form 19 Initial Release Report. Please let me know if
you have any questions.

HSR-Van Shaack 4-33
NWNW Sec 33-15-65W

API: 05-001-09241
Location ID: 320409

Erik Mickelson, P.G. | Staff Environmental Representative
Occidental Petroleum Corporation | 1099 18t Street | Denver, CO 80202
Direct: 720-929-4306 | Mobile: 307-554-4897
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